
The boys got the 40th year kicked off on the right foot.  
 
The D1 side started things off with a convincing win over the Washington Irish, 51-15. 8 players 
made their debut for the D1 side.  
 
D3 kept things rolling with a 71-0 shutout of Rappahannock. The side is made up of experienced 
players enjoying the last few years of playing and young players looking to make their mark.  
 
This weekend’s match at NOVA has been postponed due to Florence.  
 
Next home match is September 22nd, D1 vs Potomac Exiles and D3 vs Virginia Beach. These 
matches will be played at Cutter Park.  
 
A solid group of old boys came out to support the Blues, Spice, Trivette, Kink, Keith, Doc Ireland, 
Chappy, Perry K, Alan, Ballinger, Eric Eller, Donovan, Mick, John Carr, Herron, Matt “The 9”, and 
Booker. Looking forward to seeing everyone again.  
 
Mark your calendars for October 20th for our Blues Go Pink Club Day.  
 
 
Once a Blue, Always a Blue,  
Porter 


